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From: Office <office@buckhursthillpc.gov.uk>

Sent: 21 January 2022 12:06

To: Theresa Parker; App Comment

Subject: RE: EPF/0235/21 4a Albert Road Buckhurst Hill IG9

CAUTION: This Message originated outside of Epping Forest District Council. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Good afternoon Theresa

This Councils Planning & Environment Committee meeting did not take place last night as the Committee was 
inquorate, this application was dealt with under delegated powers through the Chairman, and the previous 
comments remain for this application:
Vehement objection
Overdevelopment of site
Disproportionate to the neighbouring properties
Removal of an amenity space that has benefited the estate

Kind regards
Lynda

Lynda Tettmar
Administration & Finance Assistant
165 Queens Road
Buckhurst Hill
Essex IG9 5AZ
020 8498 9933
(Mon-Thurs)
9.30am – 1pm and 2pm – 4pm
Closed Fridays

From: Theresa Parker [mailto:TParker@eppingforestdc.gov.uk] 
Sent: 12 January 2022 11:55
To: Office
Subject: EPF/0235/21 4a Albert Road Buckhurst Hill IG9

Good morning, 

Please see the attached re consultation letter, the above case has been held in abeyance but is now progressing and 
will shortly be considered a Planning Committee, the plans remain the same.

Kind Regards

Theresa Parker
Senior Business Support Officer
01992 564000 ext. 2663
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* Please do not print this email unnecessarily.

IMPORTANT UPDATE - Epping Forest Special Area of Conservation (EFSAC): Information and guidance relating to the 
process for issuing planning decisions on applications that have been held in abeyance can be found here: EFSAC 
protocol for releasing planning decisions – Epping Forest District Council (eppingforestdc.gov.uk). In the meantime, 
we would be grateful if you could refrain from contacting individual officers regarding progress on your application 
until you have been contacted first. Thank you for your cooperation.

Safer spaces is a council-led programme to help kickstart the local economy and reopen high streets in the Epping 
Forest district Click Here to have your say on social distancing and safer spaces

Our employees are working from home and have access to emails and telephones. We are doing everything we can 
to support our residents and local businesses. To avoid risk of cross-contamination please don't send items and 
correspondence through the post unless absolutely necessary. For up to date information and service updates go to 
our website at www.eppingforestdc.gov.uk. Stay alert. Control the virus. Save lives.

Disclaimer Epping Forest District Council
If you received this email by mistake, please let us know and delete it. We ask you to respect any confidential or 
private information in the email. Do not share it unless appropriate to do so. We take precautions to minimise risk 
but we cannot guarantee the safety, confidentiality and security of the internet. Please carry out your own virus 
checks on any attachments. We are not liable or bound by the content of this email. Our employees are fully 
responsible for the content of their emails and we expect them to remain within the law. However, the views 
expressed by our employees may not necessarily reflect the policies of Epping Forest District Council. 


